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COUNTY OF SAN JOAQUIN
o MONICA NINO
Office of the County Administrator County Administrator
44 North San Joaquin Street, Suite 640 ROSA LEE

Stockton, California 95202-2931

Assistant County Administrator
(209) 468-3203 Telephone  (209) 468-2875 Fax

January 15, 2014

Tiffany Anderson
2 N. Avena Avenue
Lodi, CA 95240

Dear Ms. Anderson:
Response regarding San Joaquin Mosquito & Vector Control - Hazardous Conditions

This letter is in response to your letter dated December 10, 2013, regarding a request for assistance
with the investigation of several hazardous conditions of the San Joaquin Mosquito & Vector Control
District (District). In my office’s research of the complaint, it was discovered that this letter had been
sent to other departments within the County and your complaints are being addressed.

The Agricultural Commissioner’s Office sent you a response dated December 18, 2013 informing
you that a copy of an investigation they conducted on the use of formalin was recently mailed to you.
Additionally, the Environmental Health Department, along with the California Department of Toxic
Substances Control, met with you on December 20, 2013, to discuss your complaints. At that
meeting, the representatives of the two agencies discussed which concerns they could address under
their respective jurisdictions, and informed you that Cal-OSHA recently sent a letter to the District
requesting responses to questions posed by District staff.

[ am confident the County departments responding to your letters will sufficiently address your
concerns. Please let me know if you are not satisfied with their efforts.

If you need additional information, please contact me at nino(@sjgov.org or (209) 468-3203.

Sincerely,

Iniéq )\Lr2
Mohica Nino
County Administrator
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Attachment: Agricultural Commissioner letter
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James P. Willet, San Joaquin County District Attorney
Donna Heran, Director, San Joaquin County Environmental Health Department
Scott Hudson, San Joaquin County Agricultural Commissioner
David Wooten, San Joaquin County Counsel
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